
Hi everyone--For clarity's sake, I need to send out one more piece of information regarding 
Unemployment and Part-Time Academic Work. 
One of the questions you will be asked when you fill out the claim form is "Has your employer 
given you reasonable assurance, either verbal, written, or implied, or returning to work for the 
next school session?"  You are not telling a fib when you answer no, because according to the 
Cervisi Decision, our being told we have an assignment in the upcoming term does not meet 
the requirement for "reasonable assurance," as defined in the Cervisi Decision.   
 


